
 
              4th October 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

       

Film Night @ School: Friday 8th October, films from 18.00 to 7.30pm  

 

Back by popular demand! The PTA is delighted to host another film night at school on Friday 8th October.  Movies will be 

selected by the children during school hours.  Tickets are priced at £2.50 per child.  Please send a drink and a snack in 

with your child. Following the school’s guidelines, no mobile phones are allowed. Children are encouraged to wear their 

PJs or a onesie!  

 

Now that we no longer need to remain in bubbles we will have three movies; KS1, Year 3 & 4 and Year 5 & 6.   

 

The children will enter and leave school in the same way that school drop off and collection is arranged at the moment. 

Class teachers will collect their children from the main gate and sign them in at 17:50 (reception children at the staff car 

park gate.) Please ensure that you are on time, there will not be anyone available to collect children who are late. 

Equally, please make sure that you are on time for collection, respecting the good will of all the teachers who are 

staying late to put on this event for our children. Children will not be allowed to leave with an adult other than indicated 

on the consent form.  

 

In order to ensure the event goes ahead please could you email the PTA (pta@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk) by Thursday 7th 

October with the following information: 

 Name(s) of child(ren) 

 Year(s) of child(ren) 

 Name of adult collecting 

 Mobile number of adult collecting 

 Method of payment (Bank/Paypal/Cash) 

 

The film night will cost £2.50 per child.  Please make payment by Thursday 7th October. 

 PTA bank account (Acc No: 66591767 Sort Code: 55-61-08) - please use FILM and child’s name as reference 

 Paypal (pta@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk) - please use FILM and child’s name as reference and remember to select 

friends and family) 

 Cash in a sealed envelope with your child’s name on it and passed to the office 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the night! We highly recommend the Rose & Crown to parents.  

 

Proceeds from the night will be split 50/50 between the log trail fund and school requirements. 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

PTA Committee                                                                                                                    E. pta@st-josephs.gloucs.sch.uk  
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